
NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE APPLICATION FOR FEDERAL ASSISTANCE 

The City of Gladstone intends to file an application for federal financial assistance with the U.S. 
Department of Agriculture, Rural Development, Rural Utilities Service. The project includes 
improvements to the water distribution system and water intake piping and crib assembly for 
the Water Treatment Plant.  These updates include water mains, valves, intake pipe and crib 
assembly.  The purpose of the project is to replace the old water intake and crib assembly as well 
as installing a new 12-inch water main feeding the water storage reservoir. The estimated cost 
of the project is $7,927,050. The project is anticipated to be constructed in 2025.  The application 
for federal assistance will be filed, within 60 days, with the U.S. Department of Agriculture, Rural 
Development office.  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

The City of Gladstone will hold a public hearing on the proposed Water Intake/Water Main 
Distribution Project for the purpose of receiving comments from interested persons. A summary 
of the proposed project is listed above. 

The hearing will be held at ********** on **********************, at the following 
location: 

Gladstone City Hall 
1100 Delta Avenue 

Gladstone, Michigan 49837 
 

All comments and inquiries should be directed to: 

Mr. Eric Buckman 
City Manager 
City of Gladstone 
1100 Delta Avenue 
Gladstone, MI 49837  


